
Churchyard Committee. 

                  Meeting held Wednesday 12/10/2011 at 7.00pm 

 

Present: Paul Brooker (Acting Chair) 

                Paul Kelly (Parish Council) 

 

Apologies: Debbie Brady (Chair) 

                     Paul Butcher (Parish Council) 

 

1) Advised Paul Kelly that we will need to use the new extension 

graveyard this year, and not 2012 as was said at our last 

meeting. 

This will have a cost implication on the current Churchyard 

budget, as a section of the new graveyard will need to be 

mowed and also the work on the path will have to be brought 

forward. 

 

2) Advised Paul Kelly that the repair work on the north wall is a 

bigger job then was first thought. 

 

3) Advised Paul Kelly that a new seat will now be placed in the 

Churchyard.  

 

4) There was no other business. 

 

Meeting closed at 7.15pm. 


